SU meeting 10-21-2023

We have been talking about our future plans—regrouping to deal with the needs that exist now.

*Sherry is making contact with a USF nonprofit coordinator about classes—how to and fundraising.

We talked about building collaboration—schools (Elvis), churches, organizations that work with LGBT, Nonviolence, interfaith,…)

Each core member needs to write a description of how they want to work on this board—each person’s desired focus.

*Sandy will follow up on our township grants.		*Sandy and Trista will work on Walmart grants, Including You

Will be collaborating with Girls on the Run

Our basis is the Margaret Graves Humanitarian Award—the scholarship—and the rest grows from there.

We will invite guests to the Summits, but not at our business meetings. Summits will start again in January.

SpeakUp and Vote—it’s voting season, be prepared!

We need to collaborate with YOUNG people who know what they need more than we do!

*Sandy needs to set up meetings at the library for our website: donation button, sponsorship letter, post sponsor lists on website.

 See DK’s new email address, update list.

*Sherry will send out bylaws so we can prepare to vote on our board.

*Sandy will send out a condensed version of Robert’s Rules of Order

*send birthdays and personal announcements to Sandy to turn over to Trista for hospitality.

MEETINGS will be 1st and 3rd Saturdays again

Sandy will be registered on the bank account. 

THINK ABOUT FRIENDSGIVING! TENTATIVE DATE IS NOVEMBER 15. We are thinking of going to Juliet’s for dinner—bring a friend. We will send out the menu attached to a Facebook event.
